
 
 

Dr. Washburn grew up on the plains of Colorado along 
with his four brothers on a hog farm. He graduated 

from Colorado State University with a degree in 
Microbiology and received his medical degree from 

Ross University with high honors. He and his wife fell in 
love with the Ozarks while completing his residency at 
Cox Family Medicine Residency in Springfield, MO.  His 
scope of practice includes obstetrics with C-sections, 

urgent care and outpatient pediatric, adult and  
geriatric medicine. 

 
Prior to joining Ozarks Family Care, Dr. Washburn and 

his family served at a mission hospital high in the 
Peruvian Andes meeting the physical and spiritual 

needs of the Quechua people.  He is married and has 
three children; one of which was born in Peru. 

 


